
 
Newsletter #19-March 1, 2024 

Stations of the Cross: 
The students in grades K through 8th will be 
participating in the Stations of the Cross during 
Lent.  We will read and reflect on each of the 
stations as we pray and walk with Jesus.  The 
Stations of the Cross will take place on the 
following dates: 
-Friday, March 15th at 12:45 p.m.  
-Friday, March 22nd at 12:45 p.m.  
     Everyone is invited to attend this activity.  
Please come and join us. 
 
Spring Concert: 
Please mark your calendars that our St. Joseph 
2024 Spring Concert will be held on Tuesday, 
April 30th in our school gym at 6:30 p.m.   
     More information will follow later as the 
date gets closer.   
 
Looking Ahead: 
As was stated on the calendar that you received 
at the beginning of the school year, March 4th 
and 5th are days that we will have school, but 
we will not have bus service on those days due 
to Southwestern Schools’ spring break.  Our 
mini spring break will be on March 6th, 7th, and 
8th.    
     Please make sure that you find 
transportation for your child on those days.  
Email me if you have any trouble with this and 
we will try to help you.   
 
Blood Drive: 
St. Joseph School will be holding a Blood Drive 
on Tuesday, March 27th from 2:00-6:00p.m. in 
the school gym.  
     Please call the office if you can help us out 
with a donation and we can set up a time that 
works for you. 
     
 
 
 

Preschool Open House and Registration: 
St. Joseph School is currently accepting 
registrations for our 3K and 4K programs, as 
well as registrations for all grades.  If you know 
of a family who is interested in sending their 
child to St. Joseph School, please give me a call 
so that I can get in contact with any interested 
families.  
     We will be holding a 3K/4K Preschool Open 
House on Wednesday, March 20th from 5:30 to 
7:00 p.m. for all parents who are interested in 
sending their child to our preschool program.  
We would love to have you come and check out 
what St. Joseph School has to offer.  
 
Great Job, Allison: 
Congratulations to our 4th grade student, Allison 
Rupp, who represented St. Joseph School at the 
Area 5 Spelling Bee in Dodgeville this week.  She 
did a great job, and we are proud of her hard 
work. 
 
Awesome job 7th and 8th Grade Students: 
Mrs. Mumm recently had her students respond 
to an article in the Telegraph Herald entitled 
“The Good News Can Outweigh the Bad.”  Our 
student wrote about people in our area who 
they feel do “good things” for others.  Their 
quotes are featured in the February 29th 
lifestyle section of the paper.   
Great job! We are so proud of you! 
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
3/6-3/8-No School (Spring Break) 
3/20-3K/4K Preschool Open House 
3/22-2nd Fish Fry (Carry-out only) 
3/27-St. Joseph Blood Drive (2:00-6:00 p.m.) 
3/28-End of 3rd Quarter 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info 
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